
Dear Bronco Families,

Welcome back to the second semester! We hope this message finds you well. 

Here are some important updates and reminders:

All Students/Counseling Team Updates: We appreciate your patience as our counseling team works
diligently to balance schedules and make necessary changes to ensure all students have the courses they
need. Your understanding is invaluable as we navigate these adjustments.

Junior Students: Please be aware that the Junior Reflective Task is a graduation requirement. Details and
instructions have been posted on the junior Canvas tab for completion. Your support in ensuring your junior's
timely completion is greatly appreciated.

Senior Students: The Senior Culminating Project is a graduation requirement and will be presented on
February 5th and 6th. Mark your calendars to celebrate the achievements of our graduating seniors during this
special event.

Disneyland Grad Night: Exciting news! Grad Night tickets for Disneyland will be available for purchase next
Thursday. Seniors can purchase tickets at the Bookkeepers’ offices or online. Don't miss out on this
memorable event for our graduating seniors.

Job Opportunity: Are you interested in getting involved with the Murietta Valley Unified School District?
Consider applying for our Parent Liaison position! This valuable position will support our educational partners
and bridge gaps between school and home. Your involvement is crucial in fostering a strong school
community.

Parent Partner/Liaison - Vista Murrieta High School at Murrieta Valley Unified School District | EDJOIN
Password: vmhsparent (all lower case)

Whether you're relaxing or spending quality time with family and friends, we wish everyone a wonderful three-
day weekend!

Thank you for your continued support, and here's to a fantastic semester ahead!

Kind regards,

Mrs. Scallion
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January 16:
 A Day

January 17:
B Day
Late Start

January 18: 
A Day
Office Hours
Grad Nite Tickets on Sale

January 19:
B Day

Club Rush

WEEK AT GLANCE:

A m e r i c a ' s  M o s tA m e r i c a ' s  M o s t   
UPCOMING EVENTS:

January 23:
Blood Drive #2

January 24: 
Herff Jones final day on
campus for Seniors

January 15: 
No School   
Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

https://www.facebook.com/Vista-Murrieta-High-School-Counseling-Department-329247657092819/
https://twitter.com/VMHSUPDATES
https://www.youtube.com/@VMHSBNN
https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/tips
https://www.edjoin.org/Home/JobPosting/1870870
https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Domain/1674


NO SCHOOL - Monday, Jan 15th
In observance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

Tutoring
resumes

next
week!

Please
note,

Chemistry
has

moved to
Fridays.

Wednesday, Jan 17th is Late Start. 
School hours are 9:30 AM - 3:30 PM.

A/B Schedule for January 15 - 19:

UPCOMING

CHARACTER. LEADERSHIP. ATTITUDE. SCHOLARSHIP. SERVICE.

EVENTS A/B SCHEDULE 

Yearbooks on Sale

Prices increase after February

The 2024 yearbooks are on sale now. You may purchase one
via the VMHS online store at any time, or at  Jostens.com. 

TUTORING

https://vmhs.myschoolcentral.com/(S(olnc3dozasjdbxh35u0nu1k0))/Index.aspx
https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productBrowse/1383742/VISTA-MURRIETA-HIGH-SCHOOL/2023-Yearbook/2022060308150446779/CATALOG_SHOP
https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productBrowse/1383742/VISTA-MURRIETA-HIGH-SCHOOL/2023-Yearbook/2022060308150446779/CATALOG_SHOP


SENIORS

CHARACTER. LEADERSHIP. ATTITUDE. SCHOLARSHIP. SERVICE.

COMING 
SOON

SENIOR
CULMINATING

PROJECT

Parents:  Please verify your senior’s name and
spelling on ABI prior to January 31, 2024.  
Once diplomas are ordered, they cannot be
changed.  Any changes must be emailed to
drausa@murrieta.k12.ca.us or
mmorris@murrieta.k12.ca.us before January
31, 2024.  

DIPLOMASDIPLOMAS

The Senior Culminating Project is a graduation
requirement. 

Please make sure your senior student has the
SCP tile on their Canvas page.

The Canvas tile has detailed information and
directions for the project.  If you have any
questions or concerns, please email Tammy
Waddleton, Assistant Principal, at
twaddleton@murrieta.k12.ca.us.

The project will be presented on 
February 5th and 6th, respectively.


